
 

 

 

 
 
 

August 28, 2018 
 
 

eClassroom 
Orientation 

Sessions  
 
 

    
 
     Information Technology Services will be hosting orientations over the next 
week for anyone looking for help using Humber’s audio/visual equipment. 
 
   The hour-long sessions are scheduled as follows: 
 

 Wednesday, August 29th at 12:35 p.m. 
 Thursday, August 30th at 5:10 p.m. 
 Tuesday, September 4th at 9:50 a.m. 
 Wednesday, September 5th at 12:35 p.m. 
 Thursday, September 6th at 5:10 p.m. 

 
Sessions will take place in D207-North.  All are invited.  No registration needed. 
 
   Questions?  For more information, please contact Stephanie Maggs, I.T. 
Service Adoption Coordinator, at Stephanie.Maggs@humber.ca or X5289.  


